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PARENT TEACHER MEETING             24.04.2023 

Dear Parents  

Greetings of the day! 

Excellence in education can be achieved through engagement, positive influence and the 

guidance of parents and teachers. 

We are glad to inform you that the first Parent-Teacher Meeting of this academic session 

is scheduled on 27th April, Saturday from 9 am to 12 noon at the school premises.  

PTM will give you an opportunity to discuss your child's academic progress with his/her 

class teacher, subject teachers and co-curricular activity incharges. 

Meetings are usually brief, so it’s beneficial for you and your child to prepare before meeting 

the teachers. 

 Consider what you have observed about your child’s work while assisting with 

homework. 

 Discuss with your child how he/she feel about school in general. 

 Obtain feedback from your child about activity periods and his/her interest in them. 

 Consider any suggestions or complaints you may have and present them to the teacher 

or Incharge.  

You can also send a message to Mr Rajkumar Khurana, the Founder Managing 

Director, at his WhatsApp number, 8510010870. 

We had a highly successful morning assembly with full participation from each class. 

Earth Day was celebrated at the school and we received an outstanding response from 

students. We organized various activities to honour this day and were overwhelmed by the 

support from our parents. 

House meetings were held to prepare our students for various activities and competitions. 

Students from classes 3 to 5, representing Azad, Bhagat, Subhash and Patel participated 

actively. 

Note: Students accompanying their parents to the Parent-Teacher Meeting must follow the 

school dress code and attend the meeting in proper school uniform.  

We look forward to a healthy, interactive session that bridges the gap between home and 

school. 

Thanking you 

 

 

Ms Bhakti Sharma  

Junior Wing Incharge  
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